Select Board’s Meeting
Town of Bowdoin, Maine

12/11/2023
A tn%fs‘zorded:
T e’ AT
Those present:
Marc Bernier
David Towle
Brad Totten

6:30 PM: Pledge of Allegiance

Administrative: signed warrants.

Other Business:

Ir Card- There did not seem to be any problems with washouts after the heavy rains during the night
last night.

Tom Garrepy- is still working on paperwork for FEMA. He spoke with the engineer from Calderwood to
verify that the new replacement bridge for Doughty road did get put in on the paperwork.

David Manfredi-updated the Select Board with his progress on getting numbers and reports for next
year’s budget. He spoke with Tom Garrepy on fire dept budget and Justin Keleher on the recreation
dept. David will talk with John Lewis about web-based Trio (which we have already paid for)
Michaeline Mulvey- gave the Board information on the Shoreland zoning maps. Mid Coast Council of
Government will do the maps for us. (The Town is a dues paying member) Michaeline asked the Board
if Bing Moore Road was a Town maintained road and the Board said no.

Brad stated that the lawyer has all the information he needs on the Ward property and we are still
waiting on his response.

Adjournment at 7:34 PM. Marc made a motion to adjourn, Brad second, all in favor.

Respectfully submitted b lanie R. Page



